J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

1900 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

January 30, 1984
OIL AND GAS TELEPHONE
DIVISION 915-682-3794

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Commission
District I-Hobbs

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attnetion: Jerry Sexton

Re: James O'Neill State Com. No. 2
Morton Wolfcamp Field
Lea County, New Mexico
Request for Testing Allowable
C-7-15S-35E
Dear Mr. Sexton,

A C-104 requesting additional testing allowable of 683 barrels for the
subject well is attached for your approval.

The well received a testing allowable of 500 barrels in January, 1983,
and produced 1668 barrels during the period from January to August, 1983.
The well was completed and an allowable of 1830 barrels for September -
December, 1983, was received. The well produced 1345 BO during that
period, leaving the well 683 BBLS overproduced for 1983. The well is
currently producing 12 BOPD.

If you have any questions, please contact Bill Horne in this office.
Truly yours,

/4’47( A

Robert R. Glenn
District Production Manager
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